
Congratulations!

HAVE YOU BEEN 
ACCEPTED TO TRANSFER 

FOR FALL 2019?
The Transfer Center will be hosting a party 

to celebrate your accomplishment!

May 14, 2019
12:00-1:30 pm

J. Walter Smith Student Center

Free lunch will be provided

Please bring a hard copy or electronic proof of acceptance to event
Faculty and staff are welcome to attend & congratulate admitted students


